Carolyn Haia

From: Freeman, Raymond <Raymond.Freeman@dot.state.fl.us>
Sent: Monday, October 03, 2016 11:53 AM

To: Norman Whitaker

Cc: Carolyn Haia; Richardson, Dionne G; Ripley, Ismir
Subject: RE: Support Van Purchase

Attachments: Quote City Of Key West.pdf

Hi Norman,

| just received the response from Central Office as to your request —

e | finally met with Ray Cullers with Creative Bus and discussed the bus Key West wanted to purchase off of TRIPS. It
is OK for Key West to proceed with the purchase as described in the attached document.

You should be good to go to proceed.

Please be sure to provide the information as to which of our Agreements you will be using the funds and the follow up
information when you place your order.

We will also need to know when you receive your vehicle to add to the District Inventory and to request the FDOT
Control Number.

Let me know of any additional concerns.
Thank you,

Raymond Freeman

Transit Programs Administrator

Freight Logistic & Passenger Operation Unit
Modal Development Office — RM 6108
Florida Department of Transportation
District Six

1000 NW 111 Avenue

Miami, FL 33172

Phone: 305-470-5255

Email: Raymond.Freeman@dot.state.fl.us

FDOT

From: Norman Whitaker [mailto:nwhitaker@cityofkeywest-fl.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2016 11:34 AM

To: Freeman, Raymond; Westbrook, Robert

Cc: Carolyn Haia

Subject: Support Van Purchase




Good Morning,

Do you have a status update relating to our request to purchase the transit support van using the specs we provided
from Creative Bus Sales?

Best Regards,

Norman Whitaker
Transportation Director

City of Key West

5701 College Rd.

Key West, Fl. 33040
305-809-3918
nwhitaker@cityofkeywest-fl.gov




